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NEWS RELEASE 

PUF Ventures Appoints New Director 

May 6, 2016 - Vancouver, British Columbia – PUF Ventures Inc. (“PUF” or the “Company”) 
(CSE: PUF) (Frankfurt: HR2P) (OTCPK: PUFXF) is pleased to announce the appointment of Jerry 
Habuda to the Board of Directors of the Company effective immediately. Mr. Yari Nieken has vacated his 
seat on the Board to make room for Mr. Habuda’s appointment. 

Mr. Habuda brings over 35 years of expertise in law enforcement and specialized units.  From 1977 to 
2012, he served as a police officer with the Toronto Police Department.  During his tenure, he was 
assigned to the Major Crimes Unit, investigating robberies and home invasions.  He was assigned to 
patrol the Toronto Community Housing projects at Jane/Finch to control drug trafficking and gun 
violence.  Mr. Habuda was with the Warrant Unit where he tracked down and arrested wanted criminals.  
From 1993-1997, he was assigned to the Northwest Drug Squad on undercover and surveillance work, 
executing narcotic search warrants.  Between 2002 and 2004, Mr. Habuda headed the Street Violence 
Task Force, a special unit designed to curb gun and drug violence that was terrorizing the city at the time.  
Between 2009 and 2012, he was assigned to the Bail Compliance Unit, which was formed to track 
dangerous criminals with gun and drug charges while they were out on bail. 

The Company believes Mr. Habuda’s past experience and current role as a Board member will enhance 
the Company’s direction in the medical marijuana space. 

About PUF Ventures Inc. 

PUF Ventures Inc. is moving into the Medical Marijuana sector by purchasing a 100% interest in AAA 
Heidelberg, a private Ontario company that is in the process of applying for a MMPR license.  Although 
the Company cannot guarantee nor estimate the timing for the issuance of a license to AAA Heidelberg, it 
is PUF’s goal to become the next publicly traded Canadian company to be granted a new medical 
marijuana production license. 

VapeTronix, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company is in the process of expanding its 1313 brand of 
electronic cigarettes, WeedBeacon platform and associated technologies.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

“Derek Ivany” 
Derek Ivany, 
CEO 

No stock exchange or securities regulatory authority has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Some of the statements contained in this release are forward-looking statements, such as estimates and 
statements that describe the Issuer's future plans, objectives or goals, including words to the effect that the 
Issuer or management expects a stated condition or result to occur. Since forward-looking statements 
address future events and conditions, by their very nature, they involve inherent risks and uncertainties. 


